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STATEMENT  
 
 
7 February 2017 
 
 
The Chiropractors’ Association of Australia (CAA) has no links to the Australian Vaccination-
sceptics Network (AVN). The CAA has requested that AVN remove links to the CAA National 
website immediately.  

Our policy on vaccination is as stated and we are moving forward with this – this policy is 
publicly available at www.bit.ly/CAAQualityCare. Any further statements on behalf of CAA will 
be made by CAA. 
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